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22nd August 2022 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

GMB Wandsworth Branch Contact Details 

GMB Wandsworth would like to notify you that from September 2022 you should contact 
the Branch if you have any concerns. The details are below: 

• Email: sonya.davis@gmbactivist.org.uk 

• Mobile 07410 696538 

Martyn Thompson will be stepping down as a GMB Representative. The Branch thank him 
for all his work and dedication in supporting you, the members. 

If you are interested in becoming a GMB Workplace Contact or GMB Representative, 
please contact Sonya Davis on the email/mobile above. 

Many thanks 

Regards 

Sonya Davis 
GMB Wandsworth 
Branch Secretary 
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